
 
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE       January 7, 2025 

Contact:  Bob Burford 541-730-3670 

 

SUBJECT:  Sweet Home Community Foundation announces its 2025 Community 

Grant Cycle. 

 

The Sweet Home Community Foundation will begin accepting grant applications for the 

2025 cycle beginning February 15, 2025.  The goal of the foundation is to provide funding 

and support to worthwhile community organizations and projects in the Sweet Home area.  

Special consideration is placed on projects that can demonstrate lasting benefits to our 

community.    

 

SHCF Community Grants are available for up to $10,000.  Applications can be submitted 

online from our website, giveshcf.org/grant2025 from February 15 through March 31, 

2025. 

 

Grant applicants must be a 501(c) 3 or other qualified tax-exempt organization or the 

proposed project may be implemented in partnership or affiliation with such an 

organization.  

 
Grant funds are provided through the generosity of local businesses, individuals and the 

Sweet Home Community Foundation-Tim and JoAnne McQueary, Leave a Local Legacy 

Endowment. 

 

Grant award recipients will be announced in April. 


